

Dai Richards dairichardswales@gmail.com

Corporate Manslaughter enquiry

1 message

Victim Liaison Cymru-Wales < VictimLiaison.Cymru-Wales@cps.gov.uk > To: "dairichardswales@gmail.com" < dairichardswales@gmail.com >

3 August 2023 at 10:04

Dear Mr Richards

Thank you for your email dated 30 July 2023 that was passed on to the Victim Liaison unit on 31 July 2023.

Unfortunately, we are not able to locate a file with the details that you have provided.

Our reference numbers are called Unique Reference Numbers (URNs) and look similar to this 62HA.... followed by 7 numbers.

If a file has been sent to the Crown Prosecution Service (CPS) by the police it will have been given a URN. Please can I suggest that you contact the police asking for the number and to confirm whether the case has been sent to the CPS. Please could you also confirm whether this is a CPS prosecution, as it may be the Environment Agency or Natural Resources Wales who you need to contact.

I would therefore be grateful if you could provide as much of the following information as possible:

Unique Reference Number (URN);

The place(s) where the offence(s) occurred;

The police force that investigated the allegations and the name of the officer in the case;

The date(s) of the offence(s);

We look forward to receiving the additional information so that we may help you with your enquiry.

Yours sincerely

A Allabarton

A Allabarton | Swyddog Cyswllt Dioddefwyr / Victim Liaison Officer

Uned Cyswllt Dioddefwyr / Victim Liaison Unit | Gwasanaeth Erlyn y Goron/Crown Prosecution Service 21 Llawr, Tŵr y Ddinas, Heol y Brodyr Llwydion, Caerdydd, CF10 3PL | 21st Floor, Capital Tower, Greyfriars Road, Cardiff, CF10 3PL

Ffôn/Telephone: 029 20 803966

cps.gov.uk | @cpsuk

This email is private and is intended only for the addressee and any copy recipients. Its unauthorised use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. If you are not an intended recipient, please advise the sender immediately by reply email and delete this message and any attachments without retaining a copy.

This e-mail is private and is intended only for the addressee and any copy recipients. Its unauthorised use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. If you are not an intended recipient, please advise the sender immediately by reply e-mail and delete this message and any attachments without retaining a copy.

Activity and use of departmental systems and the Criminal Justice Extranet is monitored to secure their effective operation and for other lawful business purposes. Communications using these systems will also be monitored and may be recorded to secure effective operation and for other lawful business purposes.